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April 19th, 2022

Kerry Morris
New Mexico Supreme Court

Dear Mr. Morris,

The Albuquerque Police Officers’ Association has endorsed you in your race
for New Mexico Supreme Court. The APOA represents over 900
Albuquerque Police Officers from the Albuquerque Police Department and
Aviation Police in collective bargaining and grievance procedures. The
APOA is the largest police association in the State of New Mexico.

Our endorsement was based on your commitment to the important issues of
law and order. We feel that you bring a common sense approach toward
making decisions that will be fair, competent and based on the principles of
what is right.

We need leadership and guidance that we can be proud of. For that reason
we feel you represent what is best for our community. We believe you will
continue to assist law enforcement in their effort to make our community a
safe and enjoyable place in which to live.

Sincerely, P

Shaun Willoughby

President

Political Action Committee Chairman
Albuquerque Police Officers’ Association



